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Dear Russell, 

Re: Health and Social Care Committee 

We wanted to thank you for inviting us to the Health and Social Care Committee on 23rd 

November 2023.  It was an opportunity for us to take stock and reflect on where we are now, 

progress we’ve made, and priorities moving forward. 

Engaging with elected members at Senedd Committees, and in our bi-monthly briefing sessions, 

enables us to understand systemic issues and this is invaluable feedback.  We are determined 

to be an outward looking and listening organisation which proactively seeks engagement at all 

levels. This is the only way we will understand the experience of patients; the good and the bad. 

As we move to a period of standardisation, following stabilisation, we now look forward to the 

appointment of the substantive Chair to work with our newly appointed Vice Chair and some 

experienced and some new independent members.  

Whilst there is a lot to do, as we set out at Committee, we are optimistic and we are grateful for 

the Committees support and encouragement.   

Yours sincerely, Yours sincerely,  

______________ ________________ 
Dyfed Edwards  Carol Shillabeer 
Cadeirydd/Chairman Prif Weithredwr/Chief Executive 
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